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Mr Oregon Supports HB 2966 

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and 
Water 

Measure: HB2966 

I SUPPORT [HB 2966].  

 

Permitting "unlimited taking" of the fish dangerous to native species might be 

advantageous to control unwanted populations. 

 

The "unlimited taking" might be useful in restocking at fisheries. 

 

{HB 2966] should be amended to include additional "problem fishes." 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs... 

 


